
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF LCAP PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE OF  

BUDGET ADOPTION PUBLIC HEARING 2023-24 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the North Monterey County Unified School 

District’s 2023-24 LCAP and Budget will be available for public inspection starting 

at 5:00 PM on June 2, 2023, at the North Monterey County Unified School 

District’s Office, 13944 Castroville Blvd., Castroville, CA and between the hours of 

8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

A public hearing of the 2023-24 LCAP and Budget will be held June 8, 2023, 

at 7:00 p.m., at the North Monterey County High School – Media Center, 13990 

Castroville Blvd, Castroville, CA. 

Such information may be obtained at the District Office at the address 

listed below or by contacting Rosio Sandoval at 831-633-3343 ext. 1200. 

The Board is scheduled to adopt said 2023-24 LCAP and Budget on: 

Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at 7:00 pm. 

Any interested party may make an oral or written presentation at the 

meeting.  This meeting will be held at: 

North Monterey County High School  
Media Center 
13990 Castroville Blvd 
Castroville, CA 95012 
 
 

 By: Rosio Sandoval, Executive Administrative Assistant, Business Services  

Dated: June 2, 2023 


